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 GUITAR / UKULELE / DRUM LESSONS 2022 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
  
Your child has shown an interest in having Guitar / Ukulele / Drum lessons with Mr Von De Moray. With your permission, lesson 
will commence in Week 1. Drums lessons will be held on Wednesdays in the after-school care building. Guitar & Ukulele lessons 
will be in the AV room next to the library. Times will be arranged for your child before this date. 
  
Please send your term fee of $100 with this permission slip to and hand it to the tutor (Or front office). It must be in a sealed 
envelope written with your child's name, class, Instrument & music tutor. Payment can be made in CASH or with a Creative kids 
Voucher. Please make sure that your child’s full name and date of birth is written clearly on the printed CCV voucher & the 
voucher number is visible. If your child wishes to continue with lessons and is already enrolled in our program, a term fee of $100 
will again be due at the start of each term. 
  
Lessons are given in group sessions of 30 minutes every week. Once a time allocated for your child, it is your child’s responsibility 
to remember to attend. Noticed of student’s lesson time will be posted in the Schools Class Dojo App. Please look for this and set 
a reminder in the app for your child to bring their instrument. If your child is unable to attend a lesson, 24 hours’ notice must be 
given directly to the tutor if you require a make-up lesson. 
 
Guitars & Ukuleles are available to hire through the school with preference given to older or more experienced students. There 
is a hire fee of $40. If your child was given permission to retain their instrument over the summer holidays to practise, the annual 
fee is due at the start of the new year. If any damages occur during his time, you will be expected to pay for the services to fix 
these. Cheques are to be made payable to Tamworth Public School. Please include the additional $40 if your child needs to hire 
an instrument. 
  
NOTE: Drum students will need their own drumsticks, practise pad and music book. It is essential that all students bring these 
with them every week, sticks cannot be shared with others. Mr De Moray will have all the information available on the first day 
of lessons. 
  
Please be aware that the school does not hire drum kits. If your child wishes to progress with their lessons, they will need access 
to a kit for practise. Please consider this factor. Maybe a friend or relative might have one that your child could use if you do not 
have one at home as they can be quite costly. Online markets such as gumtree can be a good option as well.  
  
Avelina De Moray 
Music Coordinator 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
I, …………………………………………………………………………..…………………..(parent/carer) contact number…………………………………………..…….  
 
give permission for my child ……………………………………………………………….………………….……….………… in Class………………..………………….. 
 
to receive (please circle one) Guitar / Ukulele / Drum lessons with Mr Von De Moray in Term …….…… of 2022. 
  
I have read the above note & enclosed: (please circle one)  
 
· $100 CASH    · Creative kids Voucher # ………………………………………………………………………   Childs Date Of Birth:…………………… 
 
Additional Payment: $40 Instrument Hire Fee:  YES  /  NO 
 
  
………………………………………………………………            /    / 2022 
Parent/Carer signature   Date 


